
Ottawa, April 13, 1910.

sir,

I beg to refer you to official letter of the

3rd ultimo and previous correspondence in reference to

procuring the services of a teacher for the proposed Indian

 school at Inderby, and to ask what steps, if any, you have

taken in this matter and the success met with. The

qualifications of a teacher were dealt with in that letter.

You were also asked to state whether board and 18dging

could be obtained close to the school.

Your obedient servant,

G.C.P.

secretary.

4. Irwin, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Kamloops, B.C.
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